
Good Afternoon Sonic Families, 
 

We are excited to see you in the building next week and have been working hard in preparation 
for your return. We very much look forward to working with you both in person and in our 
blended environments.  
 

We are frequently providing up-to-date information to you and your families via email and on 
our website so please be check it often for important content on your return to school:  
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1818/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 

• Clean masks must be worn to travel to and from school on the bus transportation  
• Clean masks must be worn in all areas of the school except classrooms 

• A Virtual Tour will be sent on Friday, September 4th to help you gain important 
information on what life at SRHS will look like for everyone. 

• The SRHS Operational Plan will be posted on our SRHS webpage on Sept 3rd  

• Our cafeteria will open on September 21st 

• Please bring any textbooks or library books back to school with you  
• Students will receive new Microsoft Office Account Passwords upon their return to school  

• Our picture days will be September 28th & 29th  

• Our student fee has been reduced to $25 for the year. Please pay this fee through the 
Cashless Schools link on our website. Thank you! 

 
SRHS Bell Schedule for 2020-2021 
 

8:35 – 9:35 O Canada, Announcements & Period 1 

9:35 – 9:45 Class Movement 

9:45 – 10:40 Period 2 

10:40 – 10:45 Class Movement  

10:45 – 11:10 Connection/G3/Study Hall/Homeroom 

11:10 – 11:15 Class Movement  

11:15 – 12:10  Period 3 

12:10 – 1:10  Lunch 

1:10 – 2:05  Period 4 

2:05 – 2:15 Class Movement  

2:15 – 3:10  Period 5 

- 

 
 

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1818/Pages/default.aspx

